14_:' A8A

Subject: FW: Uncontrolled intersections

Sent from my iPad

>0n Mar 2, 2014, at 6:57 PM, "Ann Landt" <landiann@gmail.com> wrote:

>

> Dear Mr. Brey:

>

> | live on the corner of N 15th and Wisconsin Ave. this is one of several uncontrolled intersections on Wisconsin Ave.
>

> | witness people driving at a high rate of speed down Wisconsin Ave and they never let up on the gas as they fly
through the uncontrolled intersections. | keep wondering when something bad is going to happen.

=

> Well, today was the day. Both vehicles had to be towed away. | went out and was speaking with the officer about how
people drive on this road. He agreed that we should have some kind of signs on these roads. He advised me to let you
know about it, t00. So here itis. N 15th, N 14th, N 13th, and N 12th have no signs on the Wisconsin Ave route.

>

> | would have attached pictures, but it does not seem | can on this email.

>

> Thank you for your time.

>

> Ann Landt

> 942 N 15th 5t

> Manitowoc

> 920-683-3889

> amlandt@lakefield.net

>

> Sent from my iPad

> _
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